
 
 

 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

All State Agencies 

Governor Kay Ivey 

Tuesday, May 14, 2024 

Flags Lowered for Peace Officers Memorial Day

In accordance with the Presidential Proclamation, I am directing flags be lowered to half-staff on 
Wednesday, May 15, 2024, for Peace Officers Memorial Day. 
 
The men and women of law enforcement not only take an oath to safeguard their fellow man, but 
they leave their homes and their cherished families each workday not knowing if they will return. 
Facing danger, and the potential loss of their lives in-the-line-of-duty, sets them apart from every 
other public servant.  Alabama will always support law enforcement and will honor their sacrifices 
not only on Peace Officers Memorial Day, but every day. 

The flags are to be lowered to half-staff at sunrise until sunset on Wednesday, May 15, 2024, at 
which point all flags should be raised back to full staff. 
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